Town of Bethlehem Selectmen's Office

36 Main Street South * PO Box 160 Bethlehem, CT 06751-0160 (203)266-7510 * fax (203)266-7670

July 13, 2020

Ms. Melanie Bachman Executive Director CT Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain CT 06051

> Re: Petition 1417 Watertown

Dear Director Bachman,

The Town of Bethlehem has no obligation to the issuance of a declaratory ruling for the proposed solar array to be constructed at 669 Platt Rd in Watertown.

Very Truly Yours,

Leonard J. Assard Fist Selectman